
 “Each one of you is a child of God” Pope Francis  

  

  

 

  

All Saints is educating for Unity, Responsibility,  

Courage, Wisdom and Generosity  

  

  

  



  

Dear Parent/Guardian   

   Re’ Hairstyles   

I thought it might be useful to provide clarification on what is and is not permissible 

in relation to hairstyles.   

Extreme hairstyles are not acceptable for boys, this means no shaved, carved, 

patterned, permed or logos or Mohawk/Mohican styles or hair shaved to the scalp.  All of 

these styles set children apart and draw attention for all the wrong reasons.  Boy’s and girl’s 

hair should be un-dyed.  Any issues of medical or religious nature can of course be discussed 

on a one to one with me in confidence.  For girls, keeping hair free of the face (i.e. in a 

ponytail, bun etc.) seems sensible, especially in the current warm weather, head lice are 

also less likely to spread!  Hairbands, bows etc. are fine but again, should not be so 

noticeable as to cause distraction to the wearer or her classmates (believe me, it has 

happened).   

As always, thank you for your support   

   

   

Mrs A Holleran   

Head Teacher   


